
ARO 2016  

San Diego, California 

HISTORY SPECIAL INTEREST GROUP TO MEET AT ARO 2016 

There will be an evening meeting of the History Special Interest Group at the Association for 
Research in Otolaryngology meeting in San Diego, CA, February 20-24, 2016.  

Those interested in making a 10-20 minute presentation on any aspect of the 

History of Hearing or Otolaryngology 
research should provide a title and short paragraph to Rick Davis, rrd1@cdc.gov , prior to October 
16, 2015. 
 

We anticipate setting the agenda by the end of October. 

Students, graduate students and residents are especially encouraged to submit talks. 

Selected presentations will be published in our peer reviewed journal HISTORIA 
OTORHINOLARYNGOLOGIAE  
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